
Selwyn District Council
Tawera Subdivision of the Malvern Community
Board
Electing 1 Board Member

Vicky FROST

My principal place of residence is in the Tawera
Subdivision of the Malvern Community Board
area.

Hi, I'm Vicky Frost and I'm standing for the
Tawera Community Board. My late husband, Bill,
and I built our house here about 30 years ago and

I still enjoy living in our friendly, inclusive community. I have
three amazing children and five lovely Grandchildren. We all
share a passion for books and learning, and my fridge is always
covered in Grandchildren weird and wonderful stories and
drawings. My past community involvement has included being
part of the Civil Defence team  (Emergency Management
remains an interest), and on the Water Committee. If elected, I
believe I would be a passionate advocate for our communities.


